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Headingley Crescent

Darlington

Co Durham
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Tel: 01325 254770

www.redhallprimary-darlington.co.uk
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21st September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 6 KINGSWOOD 2017 RESIDENTIAL TRIP

PARENT MEETING 27TH & 28TH SEPTEMBER 2017
From Monday 16th to Friday 20th October 2017 our Year 6 children will be attending the annual residential trip to Kingswood.

We are offering two opportunities for all parents to attend a meeting at the school, this will give parents vital information about the Kingswood residential trip.  It is essential that at least one parent/carer attends one of these meetings.
The dates and times of the meetings are detailed below, the meeting should last approximately 30 minutes.

Wednesday 27th September 2017 at 3.20pm

OR

Thursday 28th September 2017 at 2.45pm

I look forward to seeing you all.

Yours faithfully,

Miss L Snowdon

Class 6 Teacher
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